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MPS has prepared a What We Heard Report (WWHR) based on resident and stakeholder input for 
the draft MDP. Feedback pertained to the MDP vision, goals, objectives and policies, as well as history 
and development considerations in the Summer Village. Ideas and comments were gathered from 
residents and stakeholders at the Public Open House held August 17, 2019, from the online survey, and 
through email correspondence. The WWHR summarizes the feedback and outlines responses and 
recommendations based on the feedback. The WWHR can be found on the Summer Village website:    
www.itaska.ca. 

During the next phase of the project, MPS will be revising the draft MDP based on the feedback received. 
Any additional feedback residents would like to provide for consideration must be provided no later 
than February 28, 2020.

Following the revisions, the MDP will be presented to Council for consideration of first reading. Thereafter, 
a public hearing for the MDP will be held in the spring after residents return to the lake.  The date and 
time for the public hearing will be provided when the date has been confirmed. 
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Project Update

In the summer of 2018, the Summer Village Council engaged Municipal Planning Services (MPS) to 
assist with the preparation of a Municipal Development Plan (MDP). Throughout 2019, Council and MPS 
have been preparing a draft MDP.  

In June 2019, Newsletter #1 was circulated to residents to provide information about the project and 
survey. The purpose of Newsletter #2 is to provide residents with an update on the project and the 
feedback received.
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